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Subject: New blown fuse indicator design change for FLNR 35-400 Amp Fuses.  
 
Document#LFPCN_PG0023 
          
Date: 7/24/2012  
  
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of a design change to the 
fuse status indicator feature for Series FLNR 35 thru 400 amp ratings.  
 
The change will update the subject fuse ratings to incorporate our most recent indicator 
design.  This is the current platform for all new products with the indicating feature. 
 
The design change will further enhance the integrity of our supply chain for these products, 
supporting our commitment to customer satisfaction and quality.  There will be no 
discernable effect on published performance specifications. There is no change to product 
part numbers and no updates are required to ordering systems as this will be a running 
change incorporated in all production after 8/01/2012.   
 
There will be a slight visual change to the components behind the indicator window, but the 
indicator functionality will remain the same. When a fault occurs the indicator window will 
turn black from its operational (no-fault) color, white.   
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The following part numbers will be affected: 
 
 
FLNR035.TXID FLNR070.VXID FLNR125.XXID FLNR250.XXID

FLNR040.TXID FLNR080.VXID FLNR150.XXID FLNR300.XXID

FLNR045.TXID FLNR090.VXID FLNR175.XXID FLNR350.XXID

FLNR050.TXID FLNR100.VXID FLNR200.XXID FLNR400.XXID

FLNR060.TXID FLNR110.XXID FLNR225.XXID  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager 
Littelfuse Powr-Gard Products 
773-628-0708 
 


